4 The Staff
‘Care Bear’
L4 visited Ms
Byerley this
# week with a
lovely treat.
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Dear Parents

This week is Children’s Mental Health week and
we have been looking at various ways to promote
good mental health and wellbeing with Students
and Staff. We have focussed on self-praise,
positivity, feelings, coping mechanisms and being
able to express yourself.

Our Staff Wellbeing Survey in December feedback
has led to online support and advisory services to
assist all our Staff during this difficult time.

Mrs Morbin wrote to Parents this week with
information on the new RSE Curriculum. Please
do take the time to read all about the ‘Life in Full’
programme and let us know your thoughts via
the Parental Survey.

Next Tuesday is ‘Safer Internet Day’. E-safety is
always important at Laleham Lea and at home;
next week there will be extra focus on this in both
PSHE and Computing lessons. Links and advice for
Parents can be found at:

wwwe.saferinternetday.org and in this week’s
newsletter.

Thank you to all of you who have brought in
flower pots so far for our Easter Garden. Please
do try to get these in by next week so we can get
them planted in time for half-term.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.
Ms Barry

Head teacher
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Nursery News

This week Nursery have been exploring the topic ‘Transport’.

° The children have been counting different types of transport using pegs and numbers to match

number and quantity.

° We have been discussing how we travel to Nursery and drawing a picture to represent this.
. We enjoyed mark making in flour by using different types of transport to create different marks.
° The children choose their own resources from the table to create a junk model and were keen to

discuss these with their peers.

o We also carried out a science experiment with the cars and ramps where we explored and = rﬂ;‘:
identified different changes that occur when the ramp is moved.

Reception

Reception have drawn and coloured their
own ‘feelings monsters’ to illustrate
different feelings.

Year 5

These amazing Lion and Tiger
wooden models were created by
our Year 5 Student as part of
their work on ‘The Lion, The
Witch and The Wardrobe’.

The class have also been
Easter Garden looking at ‘Pop’ Art with

A reminder to . .
created their own amazing

please bring in||pieces.

your flower pots The ‘Titanic’ project also

continues in Year 5 - look at

on Monday if you
) this brilliant painting of
have not already done so in order for . .

the sinking ship created at

them to be planted before half term. ; home.




Year 3
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Year 3 are continuing with their work on the
~ Romans and have created some amazing mosaic
tiles in their Art lesson this week.

This week Year 6 have been

investigating ‘Gears’ in Science and
have looked at classmates’ bicycles
to help them better understand how
they work.

b their own ‘tasty’ Aztec feasts.
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We are supporting
Safer Internet Day 2021!

=8 safer
& ¢ Internet | Tuesday
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Coordinated by the UK Safer Internet Centre

saferinternetday.org.uk




Year 6

Congratulations to our Year 6 Student who
not only recently passed Grade 6 in Cello, but
also had two pieces chosen to be part of the
“official Croydon Holocaust Memorial Day

~ event. An amazing achievement!

You can view the whole event by following
this link— https://youtu.be/sMi7-Vnb710




